
 
Dear members, 
 
We have organized a walk for Sunday 17th January 2021.  Do hope we will see as many of you as 
possible.  Following are the details. 
 
Dog Walk - Sunday 17 January 2021 - Porterfield Road Bridleway, Porterfield 
Road, Whitford. 
 
Meet 8:45am in the parking area to commence a walk along the estuary towards 
the coast at 9:00am. This is a bridleway so horses may be encountered and 
there are likely to be cattle and sheep in paddocks adjacent to the bridleway. 
If your dogs are not comfortable, or familiar with horse or cattle/sheep, 
please keep on a lead otherwise this is an off leash walk.  The tide will be 
in so dogs can swim but please bring some freshwater for your dogs (and 
yourself), and maybe some towels to dry off afterwards.  There are several 
cafes in Whitford for a refreshing coffee or cold drink afterwards. 
 
Directions:  take the Whitford Maraetai Rd from Whitford and on the left 
almost directly opposite the Whitford Landfill is Clifton Rd.  Follow Clifton 
Rd keeping right when the road forks, and Porterfield Rd is on the right off 
Clifton Rd.  Follow Porterfield Rd till it ends in the parking area. 
 
Please keep your dogs under control around any horses or other animals, and 
please bring poo bags for picking up any deposits.  The walk will go ahead 
regardless of the weather. 
 
Look forward to seeing you there on the 17th.   
 


